
 

 

 

Assessment Roll is Open for  
Examination and Open Book  

 
STATE OF WISCONSIN 

TOWN OF BENNETT, DOUGLAS COUNTY 
 

Pursuant to Wis. Stat. 70.45, the assessment roll for the 
Year 2024 assessment will be open for examination on 
May 29, 2024, at the Bennett Town Hall, 9215 E County 
Road L, Bennett, Wisconsin, from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. The 
assessor, Ken Thimm, will be available at that time. 
 
Instructional material will be provided at the open book to 
persons who wish to object to valuations under  
Wis. Stat. 70.47. 
 
Notice is hereby given this 13th day of May, 2024 by: 
Tamara Johnson, Town Clerk 


